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Thriving and Achieving in a Caring Christian Community 

This is my commandment, that you love one another as I have loved you. John Ch15 v12 

 

Class News Monday 7th February 2022 

Year 4 

Maths – This week we will be working with mixed numbers and improper fractions.  The 

homework will be fraction, number line work.  

English – Last week we started our instruction text topic, which will link with pizza making, 

after half term.  I am looking forward to sharing the Bee Explanation Texts with you at 

parents’ evening, after half term.   

Class spellings are linked to the new Geography topic and will be tested on Friday.  The 

children have a copy of the spelling words in their homework folders: 

Estuary 

Transportation 

Deposition 

Source 

Mouth 

River 

Erosion 

Valley 

Meander 

Tributary 

Floodplain  

Stream 

Foundation – In computing the children will input their science investigation data onto a 

spreadsheet.  They will use their data to create a line graph and to answer questions about 

their findings.  In Geography we will start our river topic and discuss rivers that the children 

have visited.  If you have any family photographs of trips to rivers or time spent on rivers, I 

would be grateful to share them with the class.  In music we will continue our UK themed 

songs with Mr Manners.  The children may start singing, "On Ilkla Moor Baht 'at," which is 

one of the songs. We are keeping our fingers crossed that papier-mâché ‘Bee Making’ will 

happen this week.  Finally, the children will start to plan a science investigation which will 

use our Data Loggers to measure decibels.   

Homework 

Maths homework should be handed in with reading logs and reading books on Wednesday.   

Finally  

Should your child be away, then lessons are available on the school website – Year 4 

Ongoing Resources.  If you have any questions about the work, please email me.  

Kind Regards,   Mrs Helen Dewar 


